
 

English 

This term in English we have been learning all about the stories, Meg and Mog, The 

Little Red Hen and we have been writing letters to Santa.  We have developed our      

vocabulary and used adjectives to describe characters. We have also made wish lists 

and written letters to Santa. During our English lessons, we have sequenced pictures 

and drawn story maps  

 

              

                           

Maths  

This term we have spent time learning 1 more and 1 less as well as number formation. 

We have used a range of resources to help us, including cubes, dienes, number lines 

and penguins.  

 

 

 

 

Understanding of the world 
This half term we have learnt all about the celebrations Diwali, Halloween, Romanian 

day and Christmas. We have learnt  how people celebrate these events. It was very 

interesting! We also had   Diwali and Christmas parties. We also took part in the 

Christmas Nativity. It was such fun and all the parents loved it. In Reception, we had 

a visit from Santa, we had all been so good that Santa gave us presents. 

We even took part in our Christmas Buffet, the food was delicious. 

We hope you have a fantastic Christmas break! Happy New Year! 

  

 

 

  

What have we been learning?  
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Reading Books 
Reading books are 

changed weekly. Please ensure 

that they are in school every-

day and ensure that you have 

signed their reading records. 

Please take your child to Foleshill 

library so they can be exposed to a 

wide range of books.  

In Reception, we need to learn to 
read and write our action words. 
They are in your children's home 
learning  book. Please help your 

child learn these. It will help them 
when they begin to write      

sentences. 
 

We give homework out every 
Friday.  

It must be returned to school 
by Wednesday.  

 
If your child needs any help 
or support then please let the 

teacher know. 

The Reception team consists of our teachers: Mrs. Panesar, Miss. Pattni and 

TA’s Miss Caratella and Miss Shingai  


